

#### Room 1-Ms. Diana, Ms. Barbara, Ms. Kendra

In December we enjoyed making crafts using our color of the month, Red and Green. Our little ones made special Olaf ornaments with their footprints as we decorated our classroom for the holidays. Our class enjoyed our Christmas Program and especially loved making bells to help us "jingle" on stage...

In the upcoming month of January, our class will welcome the theme, "Competent Me" as we explore how much we are capable of! Our little ones will paint with the color Blue and our shape of the month will be the Circle. You will hear us singing, "Head, Shoulders, Knees and Toes" and rhyming one of our favorites, "Pat-A-Cake!" We will also practice the baby sign, "Play" as its our favorite thing to do!

Our little ones will also get into some messy fun as we dip our fingers and toes in flour for some sensory play!

Welcome Gavin and Lillian we are so glad you've joined our classroom! Way to go George, Annalysa and Hayden as you move up to Room 2!











# 

Our class had an amazing December as we had a blast decorating our classroom with our handprint and footprint Christmas erafts. Our little ones loved learning all about form animals as we sang "Old MacDonald Had A Farm." Our little ones explored with the theme, Sounds as we played with bells this past month.

This January our class will learn with the theme, "Competent Me" and explore all the things we can do!! Our little ones will get crafty with their hands and feet as well as dig into some flour for sensory play! We will also learn about the shape Circle and paint with the color Blue. You will hear us singing, "Head, Shoulders, Knees and Toes."

and practice clapping our hands with "Pat-A-Cake."

Welcome Hayden, George and Braedon! We are so thrilled to have you! Goodbye Elle, David, Brynn and Dylan! We







\*

\*

#### Room 3 - Ms. Kristen, Ms. anneliese & Ms. Julisa

December was all about "Sounds" and we loved exploring different ones such a bells, animals and vehicles. We painted with the colors Red and Green and enjoyed making holiday art to celebrate this special month. Our little ones also made salt dough ornaments and enjoyed taking pictures with Santa!

January will be a blast as we explore just how many tasks our little ones can accomplish with the theme, "Competent Me." We will review our body parts and how they are used everyday. Our class will work on winter art projects with the color Blue and Circle shapes.

Goodbye Leia, we will miss you!





### Room 4-Ms. ashley, Ms. Miriam & Ms. Kailey

December was a fantastic month as we learned with the theme, "My Neighborhood." our class had fun painting with the colors Red and Green as well as making holiday art. Our little ones sang an old favorite during circle time, "The Muffin Man" and rhymed "Big Steps, Little Steps." Our shape of the month was the Star and we enjoyed practicing the baby sign for it too!

In January our class will welcome the theme, "Space" and spend some time talking about the moon, sun, stars and planets. We will review the color Blue, sing, "Mister Moon" and rhyme "Five Little Rockets." Our shape of the month will be the Circle and we will practice our favorite baby sign, Play!

We would like to welcome Blakesly to our class, we are eestatic to have you!













## Learning with C.A.B.E.S

this anuary!



White Weather & Seasons \*\*



Science and Nature Focus: Polar Animals & Magnets \*



Phonics Focus P. L. and

rocter Volue: Cooperation

### Room 5-Ms. ashley R. Ms. Yvette & Ms. Rachelle

In the month of December our class learned all about our Five Senses and how we use them throughout daily routines. We reviewed the letters, D, E and H as we practiced beginning sounds and what familiar words begin with these letters. We identified animals who live in Mexico such as: snakes, coyotes, donkeys along with eats and dogs. Our class really enjoyed making Christmas crafts like a gingerbread man, Christmas wreaths, reindeer and our very own handmade Christmas tree.

In the upcoming month of January we will be learning about polar animals, their habitats and how they live in colder weather. We will also spend some time talking about Martin Luther King Jr. in observance of his birthday. Our new theme will be weather and seasons and our kiddos will enjoy doing experiments to accompany this theme. For phonics, our class will work on the letters P, L and J and for science, our kiddos will explore all about magnets.







## 

The month of December was spent full of hands on activities as we explored all about our Five Senses! We \*
discussed Patience for our monthly character value and did our best to display it. Our kiddos discovered \*
animal that live in Mexico and talked about gingerbread and reindeers. Our class had a blast getting crafty \*
with our Christmas themed antwork!

Our class will welcome the month and year with the theme, Weather and Seasons, and spend some time talking about the environment changes that will take place as we experience winter. Our kiddos will work together as we practice our character value, Cooperation and learn all about teamwork. For science we will explore Polar Animals and what kind of habitats they live in.

Welcome Alexander, we are so glad to be kicking off a new year with you@









#### Room 7-Ms. Christina & Ms. Roni



Our class enjoyed a fantastic December as we learned about our Five Senses and explored all we can hear, see, taste and feel! Our kiddos spend time learning about reindeer, where they live, what they eat and they loved talking about how they help Santa during the holidays, Our class favorite activity this month was making a gingerbread house during art time!

In January we are looking forward to learning about the Seasons and how the weather changes from one to another. We will also discuss how the seasons impact our Earth. This month will bring the opportunity to learn about Martin Luther King Jr. and discuss how important he was to our history. Our kiddos will focus on the letters, P, I and J this month and continue to work on our handwriting skills.

A warm welcome to Steve and Evan who joined us this month and goodbye to Gabriela. We will miss you!











#### Room 8 - Ms. Shana, Ms. alisha & Ms. Crika











Our class had such a blast making winter crafts and welcoming chilly weather. We loved learning about reindeer and gingerbread as we read, "Gingerbread Boy." "Patience" was practice all month long for our character value by raising our hands and taking turns.

This upcoming January, our class will welcome the theme, Weather & Seasons and we cannot wait to learn about all four of them. Our kiddos will focus on identifying alphabet letters by sound and recognizing rhyming pairs. Our class will also continue counting to one hundred and make snow and polar animal crafts, to support our science and nature focus this month.

### Room 9 - Ms. Denise, Ms. Cierra & Ms. Ruby

Room 9 had a fantastic month as our kiddos learned all about Reindeer, where they live and what they eat. We focused on the letters D, H and E and our kiddos began working on addition and subtraction. Our class held a Christmas countdown as we patiently awaited the festivities and enforced our character value. This upcoming month our class will focus on season changes and learn all about the weather. We will learn

about Polar Animals such as penguins and polar bears to help us welcome chilly weather. Our kiddos will continue working on their phonics skills and identify letters by sound as well as recognizing rhyming pairs. We will practice teamwork as cooperation will be our monthly character value.

Happy Birthday wishes to Bentley and Cash this month, and a warm welcome to Antonio! We are happy to have you join us!













#### Room 10-accelerated Pre-K-Ms. Ruth

\*\*\*\* \*\*\*

Our kiddos learned all about their five senses with all the wonderful things that surrounds us especially during this holiday season. We had a blast using our sight to find our elf, Elsa, our hearing to listen and practice for our Christmas Program, our smell to recognize Christmas trees and our taste buds to try sweet gingerbread houses and sugar cookies. Our kiddos had to practice their very best patience skills to not "touch" and rattle their presents under the tree.

This January our lessons will revolve around the weather and seasons. We will learn about polar animals and how magnets work. We will continue polishing our handwriting skills and working on our sight words. We are eastatic to ring in the new year with such a fantastic class and cannot wait to continue learning together!





\*\*\*\* \*\*\*



#### Room 10-afterschool Mrs. Nicole, Ms. Kandice & Ms. amber

This past December we enjoyed practicing for our Christmas Program and learning the "Reindeer Rap." We had so much fun for Winter Fest, especially catching up with old friends. Our kiddos had a blast learning how different sports were in the 1900's then they are today, and recognizing what similarities they continue to share.

Room 10 is looking forward to an amazing Spring semester as we gear up for a New Year. This month we will be learning about paper and where it comes from, how its made, and all the uses we have for them. We will also learn all about recycling and keeping it green!





<u>ᡶ᠁ᡷᢆᡊ, ᡫ᠁ᡷ᠉ᢂᡷᢆᡊ, ᡫ᠁ᡷᢆᡊ, ᡫ᠁ᡷᢆᡊ, ᡫ᠂ᠬᡱᢊ, ᡫ᠂ᠬᡱᢊᡀᡷᢝᡕᢤ᠁ᡷ᠉ᡷᢝᡕᢤᡊᡱ᠈᠉ᢜᢝᡕᢤ᠕᠈ᡭᠩᡳ</u>ᡫ᠉ᡅᢆᡷᡳᠰᠷᡶ᠈ᡅᢜᠩᢥᡲᡳ



## Christmas Program 2014















Thank you to all who attended our program!







